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Submission: I read in today's Sun Herald that people are missing their Aircraft flights from Sydney because in delays waiting 
for their taxi to arrive.I have been driving Cabs for 41/2 years and completely refute this allegation. I start about 4am each 
morning at Strathfield and every Airport job through booking a cab in this area is picked up within 10 mins. The only reason 
people could miss their flights is the traffic congestion in the airport precint on Monday mornings. A shame Macquarie bank 
won't spend some money to alleviate this problem.I agree that their would be delays in the city waiting for booked taxis and 
this is due to the fact that in most cases the taxi would have to park illegally waiting for his fare and funny little fellows with 
cameras are waiting for this to happen.Quickly do you realise that LPG prices increased by 20% recently.Don't hesitate to 
contact me if you require information about what happens in the Taxi industry. 
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